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There has been a lot
of information in the
news about a new virus
called Corona virus or
Covid 19
A virus is a type of
illness
Corona virus is a new
virus and people first
had it in China
Because we travel a
lot for holidays and
work it has now spread
to a lot of countries in
the world including
here in the UK
There are now a lot of
people in the UK who
have got this virus

There is a lot of
information on the
news about this, and
people are talking
about the virus and
what it means
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What is Corona Virus?

It can make you feel
poorly and you may
have A Cough
A high temperature
You may struggle to
breath more than
normal
Most people feel
unwell but do not need
to go into hospital –
some people may need
help to get better
though
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What do you do if you
think you have
Coronavirus?

If you think that you
or someone you live
with has a high
temperature or a
cough
You should
1.Stay at home
2.Not go near other
people – this is called
self-isolation
The government has
said that if you live
with friends and
family you need to
stay at home for 14
days which is the same
as 2 weeks
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If you live on your own
you still need to stay
at home but for 7
days which is the same
as 1 week

If you have the virus,
you should tell your
friends and family who
you spend time with
They will need to think
of other ways to keep
in contact with you
and make it less likely
that they catch the
virus from you
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You should NOT go to
your doctors if you
think you have
Coronavirus

You SHOULD contact
111 online or the
telephone if you start
to feel very unwell or
if you are still unwell
after seven days
The online link for 111
is here
https://111.nhs.uk/co
vid-19

Some people who get
the virus do need more
medical help, and if
you are very unwell
you may need to go to
hospital – this makes
sure you get the right
help to get better
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What do you do if you
feel unwell with
something else?

1. you can make a
doctor’s appointment
they will probably
speak to you on the
phone first
2. if you need
emergency help you
should still call 999 as
it is an emergency

How can you stop the
virus spreading?
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There are some things
you can do such as
1.Cover your mouth
with a tissue if you
cough or sneeze

2. Put tissues in the
bin

3. if you do not have
a tissue cough into
your sleeve not your
hands
4. try not to touch
your eyes, nose or
mouth with your hands
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5. wash your hands
with soap and water
every 30 minutes,
after coughing and
before eating food

To wash your hands
properly you need to
1.Wet your hands
under warm running
water
2. apply soap
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3.rub your hands
together and make
sure that the soap and
water cover all your
hands
4.wash your palms,
and the backs of your
hand including fingers
and thumbs wrists and
nails

5.rinse your hands
under running water

Dry your hands
properly using
disposable towels if
possible – turn of the
tap with the paper
towel if possible this
is a really good video
of how to wash your
hands
https://vimeo.com/134952598
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Other ways to stop
the spread of the
virus - Do not go to
places with groups of
people
The government has
made some rules to
stop the virus
spreading

1. do not travel unless
it is absolutely needed

2.people who can work
from home must do so
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How can we find out
more information?

There is a website
that can give you more
medical information it
is – click on the link
below
https://111.nhs.uk/co
vid-19

If you want more help or information you can
let Carole or James Know in different ways
Contacting us at Care Network
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You can Ring us on O1254 507255

Online At
info@carenetwork.org.uk

Thank you
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